
 
Scholarships for PUI Faculty to Develop  
Student Projects in Genome Annotation 

 

 
 

 

Apply to join us in November 2018 for a  

Maize Genome “Annotation Jamboree” 
and the CSHL Biological Data Science Meeting 

 

We invite PUI faculty to apply to a Maize genome annotation jamboree on 

November 10-11, 2018 at Cold Spring Harbor Laboratory (CSHL). Faculty will learn how 

they can involve students in authentic research by making meaningful contributions to 

genome annotation while improving reference Maize genomes at PanMaize. We will 

introduce tools developed by MaizeCODE and Gramene and provide help and support for 

faculty bringing these tools into the classroom. Resources are available to support travel, 

room and board, and registration for interested faculty to the adjacent CSHL Biological Data 

Science meeting (November 7-10). See our website for more about our current outreach 

project in annotation and to learn more about MaizeCODE and Gramene. 
 

Visit www.maizecode.org/outreach to register your interest 
 or send questions: feedback@gramene.org 

www.maizecode.org                  www.gramene.org 


